Circular-Hie/38/2024-25 Date:24/12/2024

Dear Parent,
Greetings from Hyderabad Institute of Excellence!

This is to inform you that school remains closed on 25™ & 26™ Dec, 2024 on account of
Christmas and Boxing Day. The office (Accounts Dept) however will remain open.

Sankranthi Vacation is from 11" January 2025 (Saturday) to 16™ January
2025(Thursday). School reopens on 17™ Jan 2025 for Grades I to X.

TEAM HIE WISHES YOU MERRY CHRISTMAS

Regards

T.Veena Murthy| -
Principal




